
 

Submitted by: 

McTavish 

Announcement 
Listen up Golden Eagles!  
 
Are you an enthusiastic and dedicated individual who wants to positively 
impact their school community?  
 
Do you want something on your resume that will make employers say, 
"WOW! We HAVE to get this person at our company!"  
 
Then why not apply for next year's student council!  
 
Intention forms and interview sign up sheet are located in the main office. 
Sign up today! 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes Yes Yes 

 
 

Submitted by: 

T. Boom 

Announcement 
That's right people, it is now June! Students are reminded that it is their 
responsibility to make sure that any library books or textbooks that may 
be checked out to them must be returned to Miss Smith in the library 
before exams begin. If you need your books for your exams, please 
return your book to your teacher before leaving the exam room. It is very 
important that all graduates have returned all of their books before 
leaving school. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes  Yes  Yes 



 
 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
Attention to all music students, including Semester 1.  Mrs. Sayliss is 
beginning her year-end inventory this week, and if you are not currently 
completely a Semester 2 course, the music instruments need to be 
returned to the music room by Friday please.  Summer sign-outs for 
those interested, will take place during the exam week.  As well, any 
original copies of music in your folder, or any  method books need to be 
returned.  Please see Mrs. Sayliss if you have any questions - and NO, 
there is not band practice on Thursday - your amazing spring concert 
finished our performance season! Would Jacob Switzer and Charlotte 
Yarnell please see Mrs. Sayliss at lunch today  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 


